
Submitter: Kathleen Fisher 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB3202 

To the Oregon Legislature: 

 

Please vote yes to pass House Bill 3202.  This bill creates standards to limit and 

mitigate light pollution across Oregon. Since childhood, I have loved studying the 

night sky.  HB 3202 will help us see more stars, planets, constellations and the 

wonders of our universe.  Additionally,   it will help prevent birds and nocturnal 

animals from being adversely affected by over-illumination, as well as the effects on 

our own health and safety. 

 

Protecting Oregon's night skies while we still have them is easier than trying to 

restore them once they are gone. 

 

Thank you. 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Kathleen Fisher 

 


